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P.O. Box 17 | 6700 AA Wageningen | The Netherlands 

 
Prof. dr. Olena Danchenko 

Dr. Mykola Danchenko 

Melitopol 32315 Ukraine 

 

Dear Prof. Olena Danchenko and Dr. Mykola Danchenko, 

 

With this letter I confirm your completion of an online/offline internship 

entitled “Innovations in organization of the educational process and 

scientific research at Wageningen University (WU) in the field of Food 

Science” consisting of the following elements: 

 

 A personal visit to WU in the period of May 16 to May 27, 2022, 

comprising (i) introduction to education and research endeavors 

of the Laboratory of Food Chemistry (FCH), (ii) several meetings 

with professors in phytochemistry, lipids, and animal 

nutrition research, as well as other professors in the Food 

Sciences cluster, (iii) getting acquainted with the university's 

digital learning materials, and (iv) visits of the Wageningen 

campus, including a visit of the laboratory classes. 

 The online/offline work in the period from September 2022 to 

January 2023 was conducted on cultivation of oat samples of the 

Ukrainian variety “Spurt” with the support of WU-FCH, followed 

by performing chromatographic and mass spectrometric studies 

conducted by WU-FCH scientists to determine the content of 

avenanthramides. The project plan was discussed in several 

online meetings and one live meeting in Wageningen (November 

2022). The results obtained were discussed during a live visit in 

Wageningen on January 27, 2023. 

 

It was a pleasure to have you over in Wageningen on the various 

occasions, and I hope that our interaction will pave the road for future 

collaborations. 

 

Kind regards, also on behalf of Dr. Mirjam Kabel, 

 

 

 

Prof. dr. ir. Jean-Paul Vincken 

Professor of Food Chemistry 

Chair of the Laboratory of Food Chemistry 

 

 


